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World Book Day 

World book day was last week on Thursday 3rd March. As a school we read the 
book Ten Delicious Teachers and the children were asked to dress up as their 

favourite teacher – real-life or fictional. Thank you to all of the parents that helped 
create some of the fantastic outfits - the children looked fab! Activities included 

sketching, painting, making and writing descriptions of monsters! Some children got 
to write a school report about a teacher in the school! 

All children received a book token so don’t forget to go and get your free book!  

Road and Footpath Closures 

I have been informed by Hobson Porter that the junction of St. John’s Grove and 
Southcoates Lane will be closed to vehicles from Monday 21st March to Sunday 

10th April. I have contacted them to ask if there will be safe access for families to 
walk across the junction and around the corner. They have assured me that the path 

that runs alongside the school will remain open however there will be no area for 
crossing St John’s Grove at the junction as it will be closed at the road markings. 

Please do not attempt to cross here whilst the works are ongoing. My advice would 
be to remain safe and walk along the footpath on the other side of the road, then 

use the crossing patrol near the main school gate. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to our appeal for Ukraine.                     
If you would still like to contribute, please hand any donations in by tomorrow. 



Upcoming Events 

Monday 14th March: Live music performances for all year groups 

Week Beginning Monday 14th March: British Science Week 

Friday 18th March: Red Nose Day 

Monday 21st March: World Poetry Day 

Week Beginning Monday 21st March: Shakespeare Week 

Thursday 31st March: Year 3 / 4 Easter performance 

Wednesday 6th April: School photograph day 

Friday 8th April: Last day before Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 26th April: School re-opens for summer term 

Year six hoodies and reward trip! 

After a two-year absence, we are pleased to be able to offer the London reward trip 
to year six pupils! This trip is a fantastic way to congratulate the children on their 

hard work through the year.  

Additionally the year six hoodies will be available to collect very soon. Mrs Oliver 
and Ms Jackson will send out further details . 

We have plans to offer different rewards for children in other year groups who   
complete their homework and are well-behaved through the year. 

Parking Around School 

Please can I ask that you are careful and consider the safety of others when parking 
around the school. The lack of parking spaces will always be an issue but please  

ensure that children are able to safely get to school. 


